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I am very proud of our students and how they are engaging in 

their learning tasks in our second phase of remote learning. Our 

attendance is better than last time and our students are doing a 

great job with their learning tasks. Last night I spoke to the staff 

about our new and unwanted reality and how we can look after 

ourselves. My message to the school community is to focus on 

what you can control, not on what you canõt!  

Can I please also thank everybody at home who is supporting our students 

because without your support this wouldn't be possible! You are all amazing 

and I thank you! 

Lou is now responsible for enrolments and all enrolment queries. If you have   

a query please contact the office and ask to speak to Lou. Term 3 is also the 

term when I am forward planning for next year. If your child will not be with  

us next year, can you please phone the office to let us know. 

Jess has been working away in the background to ensure that every child    

receives a little something in the mail to give to their dad or special friend on 

Fatherõs Day, which is only two weeks away. I would like to thank the Parentsõ 

Club for again supporting another event while we are working remotely and to 

Jess for making this happen. Please look out for the mail in the coming days! 

Emails have been sent out this week, with a link to join me via WebEx for lunch 

next week. I thought it would be a nice opportunity for me to check in with our 

students across the week. Next week I am starting with students in Foundation 

- Year 2. This is optional as I know the time may not suit everybody. Where I 

can, I am also hoping to join in with some of the class meetings that are      

occurring to touch base with our students. I certainly miss seeing all your faces 

at drop off and pick up each day however as we are   hearing from the       

Government, it is staying apart that will keep us together! I also urge you to 

get a Covid test if you are displaying even the mildest of symptoms. 

Have a great Friday and a great weekend. Please continue to stay safe and 

reach out to each other to stay connected. Please continue to send through 

any pictures of your child remote learning to the schoolõs email address, and 

we can use these in our weekly newsletter and on our schoolõs  Facebook 

page. Letõs continue to stay connected! 

Please stay at home and only go out as needed - we must all play our part and 

continue to do the right thing.  

Staying Strong - Staying Safe - Staying Connected - Staying Positive! 

Simone J 



CONGRATULATIONS TO THE STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

00A Lexi 12A Caleb 34A Jace 56A Aston & Zac 

00B Evie 12B Jaxon 34B Kade 56B Amelia 

00C Thomas 12C Thomas  34C Zac 56D Andy 

  12D Harry 34D Jordan   

  12E Maisie     

  12F Harlow     

Gratitude During Remote Learning - from Year 6 Leaders  

§ I am grateful for my family because during these unpredictable times we have 

got to learn about each other more.  

§ Even though cases of COVID -19 have been expanding, they are still trying    

everything to get a vaccine and all the doctors and nurses are putting       

themselves at risk to help others.  

§ I am grateful for the time I had to reflect on my mindset, as I would generally  

always think the worst in a lot of situations.  

§ I was grateful to still be able to achieve things at home and practice other things 

Iõm interested in. 

§ Things I have been grateful for are things like work on a vaccine, study for a cure, 

doctors and nurses and masks to help stop the spread of the virus.  

Welcome to Week 6! 

Hello, l am Aston Barry. We are back to remote learning again but we got through the first one, that 

means we can get through the second one. I hope all of you are managing well with the new video call 

system and learning lots. IΩve heard that lots of you are participating in all of the activityΩs positively, 

keep this attitude up and we will be back at school before you know it. This weeks school value is      

personal best. That means having 5 star book work and trying things to the best of your ability. 

If you have finished your work and have nothing to do, you could:  

¶  try some arts and crafts 

¶ play a board game 

¶ make up a game 

¶ run around your yard (we all need exercise at the moment) 

¶ try to extend on what work you have done. 



 

One of our sports equipment suppliers have launched their second e -fitness 

challenge. The link below takes you to the page and it shows you video clips of the 4 

exercises that you are to complete. These are Shoe Target, Backyard 10, Speed 

Jumping and Rebounder Minute. Our school is already signed up and appears in 

the drop down box. Everyone who signs up will receive a certificate of participation. 

This looks like another great way to stay active during remote learning.  

https://sites.google.com/view/rhsportsfitnesschallenge/home?utm_source=challleng

eedm&utm_medium=mainbutton   

If you have any questions please contact the school.  

Suzanne Watts  

 

 

Chocolate Fundraiser 

If you have outstanding money owed from the Parentsõ Club Chocolate Fundraiser, 

can you please pay via direct debit to the schoolõs account.                                   

Information for this was sent home with the chocolates.                                          

If you require this information again please phone the office. Thank you! 

2021 Enrolments 

¶ Planning has commenced for 2021 class structures 

¶ Have you notified the school about your child starting Foundation? 

¶ Have you notified the school if your child wonΩt be here in 2021? 

¶ To assist us with our planning, please remind other school families to enrol 

their child 

¶ Please contact Lou on 03 58 214219 



The Child Safe Standards are compulsory minimum  standards for all Victorian early childhood services and 

schools, to ensure they are well prepared to protect children from abuse and neglect. The standards provide a 

framework for schools to review existing policies and practices and all other aspects of child safety, to ensure a 

ôZero Toleranceõ approach to any form of child abuse. You can access our policy on the schoolõs website. 


